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Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

Mentoring Books

St. John Ambulance Craftsmen Association

New Brochures

 

Mentoring Books

At each of the three Divisional Conferences the National Education Committee will launch

the second edition of the Mentoring books along with a DVD of the Mentoring process. A

pack of the new books will be available for each lodge to take away, and give to their

Lodge Education Officer.

The new books are fine-tuned to the New Zealand Ritual and Book of Constitution and

the Entered Apprentice and Fellow Craft books have the 1st and 2nd degree Rituals

included (2010 version) together with the Test Questions.

After Conference, lodges may apply to either their District Education Officer or to Head

Office for further supplies.

It will be really valuable for any brother involved with the Education process to come to
Conference, see the DVD and see the books as well as swapping Mentoring experiences

with each other.

Thank you.

Laurence Milton

Grand Secretary

Freemasons New Zealand
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St. John Ambulance Craftsmen Association

Mike Kendrick, Dist GM Ruapehu Dist No. 15 is desirous of forming a St. John

Ambulance Craftsmen association.

Any Brethren who have such an interest may contact Mike Kendrick via email at:
mmk@xtra.co.nz

 

New Brochures

As you have noticed, packaged together with our latest NZ Freemason magazine was the
new Freemasons Charity brochure. Your Lodge Secretary was also sent a supply of the

new Freemasons brochure as well. Ask him for some!

You can also download a PDF version of each brochure here:

Freemasons BrochurePDF

Freemasons Charity Brochure PDF

Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand
Freemason magazine? 

Click here to request a copy
or get the PDF version online here.

 

Laurence Milton
laurencem@freemasons.co.nz

Grand Secretary 
Freemasons New Zealand 

+64 4 385 6622

Freemasons NZ
http://www.freemasons.co.nz

The Freemasons Charity

http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/

Follow us on Facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/

Freemasons-New-
Zealand/128010068994
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